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SHEEP GRAZE IN FIELDS 

SURROUNDING OAKS PARK 

 
We welcome all responsible dog owners. 

Please keep all dogs under strict control and 

within the park area. 
There has been recent dog attacks on the surrounding 

sheep which will not be tolerated. Owners are 

responsible, by law, for their dogs actions and any 

dog can be legally shot by local farmers if the dog is 

simply worrying their animals. 

 

It is a criminal offence to allow your dog to worry or 

attack any livestock under the DOGS (protection of 

livestock) ACT 1953. 

 

Keep the sheep and your dog safe – keep your dog 

under control. 

 

Report out of control dogs to 101. Or 999 in an 

emergency. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 
 


